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Office of Institutional Effectiveness 

5723 Middlebrook Pike, Suite 218, Knoxville, TN 37921 

865-974-6964     IEDept@utk.edu     ie.utk.edu 

 

 
 

August 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Dr. Kevin Sightler 
Substantive Change Office 
SACS Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033 
 
 Re: Notification – Undergraduate Certificate in Sustainable Development 
 
Dear Kevin,  
 
Please accept this letter as notification of a new program, the undergraduate certificate in Sustainable 
Development, beginning August 19, 2024. The new content in this program is 25-49%, which makes 
notification the appropriate action.   
 
This program will be offered as an add-on or stand-alone certificate face-to-face on the main campus 
and online. Please contact me if you need more information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Heather Hartman 
SACSCOC Liaison 
 
Cc:  John Zomchick, Provost and Senior Vice Chancellor 

Ozlem Kilic, Interim Vice Provost for Academic Affairs and Dean, College of Emerging and 
Collaborative Studies (CECS) 
Vandana Singh, Program Director, CECS 
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